
 

 

 
 
 
ASX RELEASE 
2nd March 2018  
 
Resignation of Director  
  
The Company wishes to advise that Mr. Stephen Roberts has resigned as a director of Cryosite 
Ltd effective 2nd March 2018. 
 
The Company wishes to thank Stephen for his contribution during his time as a director. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Company Secretary  
Bryan Dulhunty 


